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On Monday, we visited Puerto de Sagunto following 
the industrial heritage tour which showed us the 
most remarkable places in the Factory Town.

By following the tour we learnt about how the 
industrial growth of the city affected its citizens. The 
factory - Altos Hornos de Vizcaya y del 
Mediterraneo-  was the heart of the city and many 
important facilities were built at that time (a hospital, 
the school, some houses for the workers, a supermarket, 
etc).


Then, we had the opportunity to promote team 
work by following the mathematical path about 
some of the icons of the Factory town.




Once we had finished the visit we 
came back to the secondary school 
to do our Food Workshop. We had 
the opportunity to show you one of 
our best known recipes: Paella. 
Hope you like it!



On Tuesday, we cycled to Canet d'en Berenguer were we enjoyed the sea by doing Paddle 
surf and Kayak. Later we had a P.E workshop and we finished the day at the beach 
enjoying the sunny weather.



On Wednesday, we went by train to Cabanyal where we visited the traditional market and the 
Climate Change Observatory. There the tour guide told us about how this observatory 
helps raising awareness of the Climate Change, which is one of our main topics in the 
project.

To continue the visit we headed to the river where we had some spare time to eat. We 
finished the day at the Arts and Science Museum.




On Thursday, we cycled to Casa Penya a traditional house used to preserve the wetlands. 
There we visited the surroundings and we discovered the four different parts of a wet 
ecosystem. Preservation of the environment is also another milestone of our project, 
the tour guide also told us about the importance of taking care of the animals, insects and 
plants that live there.  



That afternoon we had the farewell party with the families. They all prepared delicious 
dishes and we had a great time. Before leaving we took the tradicional picture remember 
this amazing week.



On Friday, we had little time to 
spend together as part of the 
group had already flown back 
to Denmark. 


We did some evaluation 
activities about the week to 
improve and share the 
experience. We also had fun in 
a a music workshop offered by 
our music teacher.


Later, after having a snack, we 
took the bus to go to Sagunt.




In Sagunt, we had the opportunity to visit the Roman theatre and the Jew neighbourhood. 
The mayor met us at La Via del Portic (a very well preserved Roman path), it was lovely 
talking to him... He even decided to join us in a Tiktok video! Using new technologies can 
be handy to promote our activities and to raise awareness of young people.

When the taxis arrived, everyone was a bit sad but we were eager to see each other again 
in the following Erasmus+ trip. Thank you and see you soon!



